
CAMPAIGNS														#VOTEFAMOUS	
My	Desire	to	Stand	for	this	Election	comes	from	a	place	of	Vision,	and	Care	for	
my	fellow	Students	and	School,	I	have	been	Involved	with	the	Students	union	and	
the	business	school	since	my	first	year	of	university	up	until	my	postgraduate,	
which	has	given	me	a	good	insight	on	the	Academic/Social	Life	of	both	
Undergraduates	and	Postgraduates,	and	I	strongly	believe	that	with	this	Duality	
in	experience,	gives	me	a	good	insight	on	how	to	relate	on	both	Levels.	
	
Over	the	past	couple	of	months	I	have	listened	to	various	Students	and	taken	
their	concerns	into	consideration.	Firstly	ACADEMIC	IMPROVEMENTS	
needs	to	focused	on,	I	have	already	started	a	Campaign	on	Inclusive	learning	to	
get	all	our	lectures	recorded,	this	will	help	students	have	something	to	fall	back	
on	during	revision	Periods.	
The	texting	system	used	in	the	business	school	for	ATTENDANCE	
MONITORING	clearly	does	not	work	and	we	need	a	new	system	in	place.		

In	regards	to	INCLUSIVITY	there	has	been	an	under-representation	of	our	
Post-graduate	Research	and	taught	students,	and	more	work	needs	to	be	done	to	
engage	more	PGT	&	PGR	Students.		
Concerns	have	been	raised	about	how	COURSE	REPS	are	chosen.	I	strongly	
believe	that	we	need	to	have	a	system	that	is	DEMOCRATIC	and	not	just	a	
first	come	first	serve	system	organized	by	the	lecturer.	Because	who	ever	is	
chosen	will	be	the	voice	of	all	students	in	that	course	and	that	should	not	be	
taken	for	granted.	
	
SAFETY	is	a	major	priority	of	mine;	we	need	to	organize	more	campaigns	
relating	to	SEXUAL	HARASSMENT	(any	unwanted	sexual	conduct).	Sexual	
Harassment	is	a	form	of	SEXUAL	VIOLENCE	and	students	need	to	be	aware	
of	this,	and	victims	of	Sexual	harassment	need	to	know	the	various	Platforms	
available	within	the	university	and	the	union	where	they	can	report	this	
confidentially.		
	
	
INTERNATIONAL	STUDENTS	make	up	a	large	percentage	of	our	student	
population,	but	not	much	Support	is	available	to	us	when	it	comes	to	Securing	
placements	and	Graduate	jobs,	hence	why	I	believe	that	we	as	a	student	body	
should	Lobby	the	university	to	provide	Specific	Support	for	international	Students	
in	this	area.	I	also	intend	to	work	with	the	NATIONAL	UNION	OF	
STUDENTS	to	Lobby	the	Government	through	a	Petition	and	Campaign	on	the	
REINSTATEMENT	OF	THE	POST	STUDY	VISA.	
	



	
	


